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News Updates and Reminders Check Connect Notices 

  “J” Day (free dress-up day), tomorrow Friday 30th June, 2017  
 Special Menu last day of term – see attachment 

 Students commence Term 3, Tuesday 18th July, 2017 

 Uniform orders due now! If stock is available orders will be filled tomorrow. 

 CSBP Country Football Camp – 
Northam 

 Uniform Order 

Semester 1 Reports Tomorrow is J Day – Friday 30th June 

School reports will come home with your child today. Our students have been 
working extremely hard, and the number of students ‘working to the best of their 
ability’ has improved significantly across the school. We are very proud of our 
students.  Teachers put considerable thought into the reports, and the comments 
and grades are based on careful assessment and observation. Please read 
through them carefully and discuss them with your children.  
 
You will note the new ‘digital’ signatures on the report. We need to enable this 
option to allow us to send digital copies of the reports to parents who request 
this. Next semester, all parents will receive both a digital and a paper copy of 
their child’s report.  If you have any concerns or questions about anything in your 
child’s report, please contact your child’s class teacher in the first instance. You 
can email, or call the office to make a time to either talk on the phone or come in 
to school for a face to face meeting. 

To finish off term two with a bit of 
fun, your student leaders would like 
you to come dressed up as anything 
beginning with the letter ‘J’. 

There’ll be lunchtime games and 
prizes for every classroom! Join in the 
fun and be as creative as you can. This 
is a free event.  

jar*jacket*jumper*jellybean 
jellyfish*joker 

 

Year 5/6 Assembly and Parent Afternoon Tea 

The  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Year 5/6 assembly was a fabulous performance with entertaining and educational dancing and choral speaking. Thanks to 
Mrs Cooke, the Year 5/6 P&C class rep, for organising an afternoon tea for parents in the classroom after the assembly. 

Fond Farewells 

  Farewells  Farewell to Mrs Jane Putrino who has been working in a 
number of different classes and in a number of different 

capacities across our school since 2015. We greatly 
appreciate Jane’s professionalism, hard work and 

dedication for improving outcomes for students and wish 
her well in her future roles. Farewell to student teacher 

Tegan Ashworth who has completed her practicum in the 
Pre-Primary this term. The students and staff really 

enjoyed having Miss Ashworth in the class.  

        

Term 3 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Week  1 
17

th
 July  

PUPIL FREE DAY 
18

th
  Students return for 

Term 3 
 19th CANTEEN CLOSED! 20th

         
 

 
21

st
 Canteen Open 

Week  2 
24

th
  25

th
 

 
26

th
 Canteen Open 

School Board Meeting 7pm 
27

th
  Newsletter 

Yr 6 Speech Night 
28

th
    Canteen Open 
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WINTER CARNIVAL – Friday 16th June 2017 

Beverley students fought hard at the 2017 Winter Carnival hosted by Brookton 
DHS this year. Our teams played in great spirit and represented Beverley DHS with 
pride! Congratulations to all of our teams for putting in such a great effort and 
displaying such great sportsmanship! Thank you to our parent helpers, spectators 
and coaches who attended the carnival to cheer for our students. Your help is 
invaluable and we are so fortunate to have your support. The Soccer and the 
Netball teams won their shields on the day!! CONGRATULATIONS!!!!  
To our footballers, you played to win on the day, it just wasn’t our turn to win this 
time – look out Brookton, Pingelly and York footy teams in 2018!!!!!  

 
 
 

 

VOCATIONAL EDUCATION FOR SECONDARY STUDENTS 

  Opportunities for Secondary students 
At Beverley DHS we are keen to ensure that appropriate opportunities are 
available for our secondary students who wish to pursue vocational 
(trades) courses in senior secondary school or traineeships or 
apprenticeships when they leave school. We are excited to be offering a 
Certificate 1 in Construction to eligible Year 10 students with training and 
assessment provided by VETIS Consulting. Students will complete theory 
and practical learning, attain a white card, and earn credit towards their 
WA Certificates of Education.  This program is in addition to opportunities 
for workplace learning provided next semester. 

Old MacDonald Farm Visit – 22nd June The school would 
like to thank the 

P&C for their 
wonderful 

contribution to the 
stormwater 

harvesting project. 
Kind thanks to P&C 

President Bruce 
Kilpatrick for 

organising a team of helpers to fence the dam, including Matt 
Davey, Damien and Ben Murray, John Hawke, Lindsay Doyle, 
Scott Morrell, Steve Moore, Guy Slingerland, and Phil Veitch. 

Thursday was an exciting day for Kindy, Pre-Primary 
and Year 1 with Old MacDonald’s Farm visiting.  
We had an awesome time learning how to pick up 
chickens, feeding the baby animals and trying to work 
out what the alpaca was.  Thanks Miss Ashworth for 
organising a great incursion. 
 
 

It’s back! The BDHS Talent Show! 
 

Can you juggle, train your cat to sing, tell jokes or do magic 
tricks? We want you! We’ll take singers, dancers, comedians, 

musicians – anyone with talent. The talent show will take 
place late in term 3 for students attending BDHS. Auditions 

will be held at school during lunch times in week two of next 
term. That means you have ALL holidays to choose your act 

and practise it! You can do a solo or a duet or something in a 
small group. We know we have amazing talent at our school – 

let’s show it to the world! Keep your eyes out for further 
information around the school. Good luck. I’m so excited! See 

Mrs Shaw if you have any questions. 



**Special Menu for last day of Term** 
Please select a second option on lunch as we are running out of stock for holidays. 

 

SPECIAL!!!!! 
HOT DOG AND JUICE BOX MEAL DEAL $5.00 

 
Chicken Sub (plain only)   $4.50 

Pie & Sauce      $4.50 

Chicken Nuggets    $4.50    

 

Available as normal 

Toasted Sandwich, Quiche, Caesar salads  

 

 

  
 

  

 

 

 

This Menu is for Friday 30th June  

Thank you. 

 
 

Drinks 

Tropical, Orange and Apple Juice  

    $1.70 

Water   $1.50 

Choc Milk    $2.20 

Sorry No plain milks 

Recess 

Pikelets   50c 

Cheesie   $1.00 

Tropical Melt  $1.50 

Treats       

Jelly and fruit  60c 

 


